Week beginning 25.09.2023

Year 6 Newsletter

STAR moments

Last Week's Golden Lunch pupils are:

6P: Sofia 6H: Ana Sophia 6R: Shaynul

This week's Happy Leaves are awarded to:

6P: Naifah, for her amazing attitude during the activities at Outward Bounds. Naifah showed excellent determination and courage in leading the group, in particular, the rocking climbing, where Naifah reached the top of the most difficult climb!

6H: Matildah, for her compassionate and hardworking character during our trip to Outward Bounds. Throughout our preparation for each activity, Matilda was always looking out for children's wellbeing, making sure safety equipments were properly on. Amazing!

6R: Jameel, for his amazing resilience in the lake district and a respect for those around him that never faltered even when he was upset, sad or challenged.

P.E is on Thursday so please come to school dressed in your P.E. kit with black trainers.

Our new topic is...Human Rights.



In Reading, we will continue following the journey of Nat, from the narrative 'Freedom', who is desperate to escape slavery and build a new life for himself.

In English, we will be planning and writing our very own narrative similar to 'Freedom' ensuring that we include a range of descriptive devices.

In Maths, we will be exploring the concept of order of operations (BODMAS). The children will learn how to solve problems involving the four operations.

In Science, we will be learning all about Charles Darwin's Theory of Evolution and how natural selection played a major part in evolution.

In History, we will be learning about how slaves were treated by analysing historical sources.

In RE, will be exploring how meeting at a place of worship builds a community in different religions.

In Computing, we will be exploring how taking or sharing inappropriate images of someone, even if they say it is okay, may have an impact for the sharer and others.

In Art, we will be learning how to sketch portraits, focusing on key facial details.

Secondary School Applications for September 2023

Please read the prospectus to find out how to apply for a secondary school place. Look out for the Open Days on p8-9. https://www.newham.gov.uk/schools-education/admissions-secondary-school/5

Secondary school admissions

Apply online for a place by registering and creating a password at: www.eadmissions.org.uk

Application deadline:

Tuesday 31st October 2023.

Upcoming Secondary School Open Evenings:

- Bobby Moore Academy Monday 25th September 5pm to 7.30pm
- Langdon Academy Tuesday 26th September 4.30pm to 6.30pm
- Plashet School (Girls) Wednesday 27th September 4.30pm to 6.30pm
- Rokeby School (Boys) Thursday 28th September 3.30pm to 5pm
- Brampton Manor Academy Thursday 28th September 5pm to 7pm

Over to you...Homework

Your child has been given SATs Companion logins to keep at home. If you haven't done so already, begin to use SATs Companion regularly to develop and improve your Reading, Grammar and Maths. You could start by consolidating some Year 5 topics and then move onto Year 6 topics. Your teachers will be assigning tasks for you to complete. https://app.satscompanion.com/login



Keep in touch!

Email:

year6@star.newham.sch.uk
Twitter:@Star_Primary
Website:https://star.newham.

Phone:020 7476 5336

sch.uk/